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To, 
 
The Director / Principal, 
All the Institutions running MCA / B. Tech. Programmes. 
 
Subject: Nomination required for Two Days Faculty Development Programme 

(FDP) on “Website Development Through PHP”  
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
It gives us immense pleasure to inform you that for the overall benefits of the academic 
community, we are organizing Two Days Faculty Development Programme (FDP), on  
8th & 9th November, 2013, the Friday and Saturday, on “Website Development 
Through PHP”, in collaboration with CSI Region – I, Division – I and Proud 
Technologies. It will be conducted from 09:00 a.m. to 05:00 p.m. on 08th & 9th 
November, 2013, at Bharati Vidyapeeth’s Institute of Computer Applications and 
Management (BVICAM), A-4, Paschim Vihar, Rohtak Road, Opp. Paschim Vihar 
(East) Metro Station, New Delhi -110063. There will be technical sessions along with 
practical sessions on the concepts like HTML, Java Script, PHP, Cake PHP, MySQL 
and Cookies, etc. Intended participants must have the basic knowledge of any 
Programming Language. 
 
There is no Registration Fee for CSI/ IETE/ IEEE/ ISTE members. However, non-
members will need to pay a registration fee of Rs. 500/- (Rs. Five Hundred Only). It is 
FREE only for CSI/ IETE/ IEEE/ ISTE members. As the seats are limited; only first 
thirty registrations will be accepted on FIRST COME FIRST SERVED BASIS.  
 
We request you to nominate your 02 – 03 faculty members and send their filled in 
Registration Form,  available at our website http://bvicam.in/newsevent-view , by Fax / 
E-Mail (Scanned copy after due signatures) at mca@bvicam.ac.in, at the earliest but not 
later than 5th November, 2013. 
 
Thanking you with best regards, 
 
 
 
(Prof. M. N. Hoda) 
DIRECTOR 
 
Encl.: As Above. 
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